
 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Although Summer may officially have ended, one would never know by the 
temperature.  Hopefully, all of you were able to get away from the heat for a while 
and most importantly, you did well throughout Irma’s visit.  Luckily, she was not as 
strong as predicted, although many of us were without power for a couple of days.  
My wish is that all of you have recuperated and are back to your normal routines. 

Our annual breakfast was another success with a beautiful morning, great food and 
many neighbors and visitors.  One of the detectives told me we have one of the 
best HOA’s, all of course, due to our volunteers who set up and take down, cook 
and clean up; these are the backbone of our group.  The large number of neighbors 
that attend are what drives us and makes us want to do it again.  Next year, please 
come along to the breakfast, bring a neighbor or make a new friend by meeting 
new neighbors.  You can drive, walk or ride your bike.  Parking is available.  If you 
need a ride, let us know, but do come and join us. 

Kathleen Agnew 

 

➢ GARAGE SALE – Saturday, October 21st 

8AM until noon or whenever you wish. 

 

The HOA will place two newspaper ads and utilize a social media site to 

advertise and signage.  START GATHERING YOUR ITEMS TODAY! 

 

➢ Burglary Detective Insco has reported a “few suspicious incidents” this 
summer and suggests we remain vigilant – lock cars, close garage doors, pick 
up newspapers that might indicate someone is not home.  Remember: IF YOU 
SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING!  Non-emergency number 562-4242. 
 

➢ Please clean up after your dog.  It is unhealthy to not do so, not very 

thoughtful and the city can fine you for not doing so.  We all love our dogs, but 

part of their care is cleaning up after them. 
  

Clubhouse Estates Homeowners Association 



➢ MOVIE NIGHT – on Inverarry Friday, November 10th.  Family type movie, bring 
your chairs.  More information to follow. 
 

➢ IMAGINE CLEARWATER REFERENDUM – November 7th 

Information meetings for this are on October 9th 6:45 PM AT Countryside 

Library and October 11th 7pm at East Library on Drew Street. 

Be informed, ask questions, then be prepared to vote.  IT INVOLVES YOUR TAX 

DOLLARS! 

 

➢ SANTA CLAUS is coming to visit us again!  He will be in Countryside on 
Saturday evening December 9th riding around in his elf’s golf cart.  We will 
place door hangers to remind you and place our signs at the entrance signs. 
 

➢ COUNTRYSIDE BOULEVARD PICK UP 
Saturday October 28th – If interested call Trina Barnes at 804-8166 or email at 
tbarnes2@tampabay.rr.com. 
 

➢ Did you know … that once a month Pinellas County Recycling/Solid Waste Dep 
offers a mobile collection site at 29582 US 19 North, behind the North County 
Government Center south of Curlew.  Dates for the remaining part of 2017 
are: October 28th, November 18th and December 16th.     
www.pinellascounty.org/solidwaste/recycle.htm 
 
When you see the Solid Waste trucks and workers, thank them for picking up 
so quickly after the storm.  They really did a good job soon after Hurricane 
Irma. 
 

➢ ONLY RAIN DOWN THE DRAIN is a new logo on all the concrete covers over 
the storm sewers.  Please don’t place your cans and clippings on these as they 
could end up going into the drain, the acquirer and block up our amazing 
drainage. 
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